
 
Thursday 4th May 2022 
 
 

Current Reception Transition into Year 1 Information 
 
Dear Reception Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may well be aware, legal limits on class sizes in the infants’ means that, at 
Uley, infants are taught over two classes. This structure of classes varies year on year 
and for the past two years, we have been able to have a straight Reception class and 
a Year 1 and 2 class.  For this coming September, due to pupil numbers, we will be 
returning the two base classes as: 
 
Class 1 - Reception/Year 1  
Class 2 – Year 1 and Year 2. 
 
Attached to this email is information as to the process.  If you have any questions or 
if you feel you would like to meet to discuss this process then please come and ask 
and we can arrange a time to chat.   
 
We continue to ulitise both classes for all children to access and for the teachers to 
continue to work closely together to ensure that the children receive an education 
that enables them to flourish. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Zoe Mandeville     Mrs Grace 
 


